
 
 
 
 
  
 

Welcome 
 
 
To build an awareness of other communities we explore ideas and participate in activities 
that are different from our own. Last week we celebrated St Patricks Day which is an Irish 
tradition and is celebrated in many parts of the world. One of the rituals of the St Patricks 
day festival is to eat green food. At OSHC we made green pancakes. The children loved this 
activity as it was not only delicious to eat it was a fun way to experiment with food. We also 
made a shamrock hat as the shamrock is one of the most popular emblems of Ireland. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to wish everyone a very Happy Easter and a safe and enjoyable holiday. 
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